
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 7, 2011 

 

Sent via First Class Mail 

 

Melinda J. Davison 

Davison Van Cleve, PC 

333 Southwest Taylor, Suite 400 

Portland, Oregon 97204 

 

RE: Return of Documents Submitted in Docket UE-101979 

 

Dear Ms. Davison: 

 

On December 10, 2010, the commission received documents from Jacqueline E. Smith of 

Davison Van Cleve PC,  identified as a “Joint Complaint of Industrial Customers of 

Northwest Utilities (ICNU) and Public Counsel v. Pacific Power & Light Company” 

(Complaint).  

 

On January 5, 2011, you submitted a letter requesting to withdraw the Complaint and to 

have the commission return to ICNU the original and all copies of the Complaint.  

 

This letter confirms that the Records Center has collected all available copies of the 

Complaint and is holding them in the Records Center for you to retrieve.    

 

If you have any further questions on this subject, please contact Lisa Wyse via e-mail at 

lwyse@utc.wa.gov or at 360-664-1259. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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